
 
Friday, August 7, 2020 
 
Dear Member,  
 
As you know, the Medical Center has been aggressively exploring alternative COVID-19 testing options and are excited to share our 
findings.  In so doing, we have focused our attention on a test kit manufactured by Quidel.  This test runs on their SOPHIA platform, 
the same one used to perform the Medical Center’s in-house rapid Strep and rapid Flu.  Utilizing a similar IMMUNO-FLORESCENT 
ANTIGEN testing methodology; a rapid COVID-19 solution has been added to the formulary.  Approved by the FDA, used by State and 
County Health Departments, and compared to known QUEST LAB (PCR); the Medical Center feels confident providing access to this 
testing option to our Ocean Reef community.  As with any testing facilitated by the Medical Center; patients must first engage their 
respective Medical Center provider. 
  
Below is today’s update to the tracking grid.   

COVID-19 Dashboard as of:   08/7/20 	 3:00PM                           		   Total 

 Pending Lab Results 0

 Negative Lab Results 37

Active Positive Results:  (within the last 10 days) 0

 Historic Positive Lab Results 12

All positive tests must be provided to the Dept. of Health 
12 Historic positives have successfully completed their respective quarantine period and the new positive is under quarantine.  

Thank you,

Alex Tonarelli
Ocean Reef Club President

Chip Iglesias
ORCA President

Keith Young
Medical Center CEO


